                                                        St. Vincent de Paul at St. Priscilla


                    Our latest Annual Report runs from Sept.30,2021 to Sept. 30,2022

+    During this calendar year we had 46 home visits , serving 113 persons.  
       This was double the number of visits from the previous year.

+    We assisted another 51 families with issues such as utilities, rent and transportation among 
       other issues. This was an increase of over 50 % from the year before.

+    We continue to provide monthly food support for up to 22 people living in the 
       McNamara/Ziegler Towers.

+    We continued our partnership with Boy Scout Troup 1382 for food drives that supplement 
       our pantry with excess being shared with St. Christine’s Pantry/Soup Kitchen in Detroit’s 
       Brightmoor area.

 +    We unfortunately had no campers go to Camp Ozanam this year. We did have one former
        camper from our area who did go and work as part of the Camp staff.

  +    Our efforts this year provided approximately 495 bags of groceries to our neighbors in the 
        Community.

   

